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June 8, 2015

Ms. Bernadette Walsh

Veterans’ Employment and Training Services
U.5. Department of Labor

600 S. Calhoun St., Suite 154

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Dear Ms. Walsh:

The Florida Department of Economic Opportunity is planning to fully implement the Uniform Guidance {2
CFR 200 and USDOL’s exceptions at 2 CFR 2900) on July 1, 2015, when most of the department’s new
federal awards begin. However, the new Disabled Veterans’ Outreach Program and Local Veterans'
Employment Representatives grants do not begin until October 1, 2015. To avoid maintaining two sets of
policies, procedures and systems, we are requesting a maodification of the terms and conditions for the
awards of grant number DV-26585-15-55-5-12 to incorporate the Uniform Guidance as of July 1, 2015.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

s g

Dean lzzo, Chief Financial Officer
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